
Fundraising for Washington D.C.                           

SPECIAL OPPORTUNITY!! 

Dear Parents, 

As part of a pilot program, GA Fundraising is giving us a special opportunity to earn “early 

money” for the 8th Grade Washington, D.C. field trip.  

This is a unique fundraising opportunity that fits our time schedule and needs.  You will earn a 

maximum of 50% profit for all sales by simply taking orders.  All you need to do is show the 

catalog to family, neighbors and co-workers and take orders using the enclosed order forms.  

That’s it!   You DO NOT collect any money right now!  Your products will deliver to school  

in early September at which time you’ll deliver them to your supporters and collect their money. 

We will provide you a separate reminder letter with instructions when products deliver to school. 

This program provides a unique service to our fundraising company and in return they give us 

extra profit on all of our sales.  Each student keeps all of their earned profits which are 

applied to their individual trip account.  For example; sell $200 – you earn $100                       

sell $400 -  you earn $200    sell $600 – you earn $300 and so forth .       AND                               

If you earn more than the cost of the trip, you get that money to spend during the trip!                           

So start taking orders and reduce your individual trip cost! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact Mr. Pepsoski at (203) 775-7638 or email 

pepsoskid@brookfieldps.org    

*INFORMATION PACKETS INCLUDING CATALOGS ARE COMING 

HOME TODAY!* 

DUE DATE is Friday, May 27
th

 

Before turning in your order forms…              

1. Be sure your first and last name is on each order form 

2. Total the number of items and dollars you sold 

3. Return both copies of all order forms (you will receive 

one back with your products in September) 

4. DO NOT COLLECT ANY MONEY                            

Explain to your customers that payment will be due 

when the products are delivered in September 


